CITY OF SALEM
BOARD OF HEALTH
EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES of JANUARY 11, 2011

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Dr. Barbara Poremba, Chairperson
Martin Fair
Gayle Sullivan
Dr. Larissa Lucas
Kemith LeBlanc
Marc Salinas

The Chairperson stated the Board would convene an executive session for the
purpose of conducting preliminary interviews of two applicants for the Health
Agent position and would adjourn after the executive session.

The Board voted unanimously to convene the executive session.

The Board interviewed one applicant for the Health Agent position. The second
candidate was unable to interview that evening due to his required attendance at
another meeting in preparation of the snowstorm. It was the consensus of the
Board to extend the gentleman a second opportunity for an interview on January
19,2011 at 6:00 pm.



